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INDIAN SCHOOL MUSCAT  

PO Box: 2470, Ruwi, P.C. 112 

Sultanate of Oman 

 

 

ISM/PRN/006/2020-21                                                                                            27th April 2020                 

 

CIRCULAR TO PARENTS OF THE SCHOOL (KG to STD XII)  

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from Indian School Muscat! 

In continuation to the circular issued on 11th April 2020, the Board of Directors, Indian Schools in 

Oman have announced a series of relief measures to support the parent community due to the rising 

financial and socio-economic impact of Covid-19 pandemic. We are sure that our close interaction, 

co ordination and support will help us to manage the current crisis which have impacted all of us 

adversely.  

As per the BoD decisions, 

a) RO.1.000 Fee increase in Tuition Fee will be waived off during the period from April 2020 

to July 2020 

b) Only Tuition Fee will be charged from May 2020 to August 2020.  

c) The parents with financial difficulty can pay the fees on a monthly basis from April 2020 to 

July 2020, instead of quarterly fees payment. 

Those who have already paid the First Quarter Fees, the same will be adjusted in the next quarter 

fee payment. 

In the unfortunate situation in which any member of the Indian school family - parents or students 

contract the SARS CoV-2 infection and become Covid-19 positive during this academic term, the 

school will support the concerned ward through a 50% concession on the tuition fee until the end of 

the academic term 2020-21. 

The quarterly/monthly fee details with the above changes are available on the School website 

(www.ismoman.com) and Online Parent Portal/Mobile App. 

You may remit the applicable fee through online banking or mobile banking. For details please 

visit School's website link https://www.ismoman.com/feestructure.html 

For all the queries related to online fee payments and the challenges faced in the fee payments, 

parents are requested to send an email to onlinefees@ismoman.com. Parents can also reach the 

school administration for all the concerns related to fee payment on mobile no.94833921 

(between 8.30 am and 1.00 pm on all working days from Sunday to Thursday).  

 

With warm regards 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr Rajeev Kumar Chauhan 

Principal 
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